
Attention Spartan Families! Bullying and Dating Violence are issues that can impact 

YOUR children’s lives! In order to keep you informed about how to define and 

identify what bullying and dating violence look like, feel like, and how they can be 

stopped, Broward County has created important informational presentations. Please 

review this information on the school’s website and talk to your child about how 

dating violence and bullying impact peoples’ lives. Thank you for your support!   

 

Dating Violence Parental Training Link: 

https://vetoviolence.cdc.gov/apps/datingmatters/ 

 

Anti-Bullying Parental Training Link:  

https://browardschools.instructure.com/courses/660230 

 

Please contact your student’s grade level Administrator if you have any questions 

or concerns: 

9th Grade-Ms. Perez, angelica.perez@browardschools.com 

10th Grade-Ms. Johnson, shamarli.johnson@browardschools.com  

11th Grade-Mr. Espinosa, luis.espinosa@browardschools.com 

12th Grade-Ms. Pierce, sara.pierce@browardschools.com 

Thank you! 
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